services will this company perform, Mr. Hrobar answered Deen's, LLC will assist in preparing annual
personal property assessments, mailing of the annual personal property returns and personal
property notices of assessments, etc. Commissioner Marshall asked what expenses are incurred
with SouthData, Mr. Hrobar stated the printing and mailing of the returns and notices will be done
through their office and he was unsure of the cost, but stated $25,000.00 is budgeted for all
assessment notices.

Tank Maintenance Contract, Utilities Director, Steve Stalvey, presented the seven year tank
maintenance contract. Mr. Stalvey stated this contract will include maintenance, repairs, cleaning
and coating of Lowndes County's potable water tanks. Chairman Slaughter asked if the total amount
is over a seven (7) year period, Mr. Stalvey, responded yes. Commissioner Marshall asked if any
additional bids were received, Mr. Stalvey responded yes.

REPORTS - County Manager

County Manager, Paige Dukes, reminded the Commission of the cattle show being held at the civic
center at 5:00 p.m. Additionally, Mrs. Dukes mentioned tomorrow, some commissioners and staff will
be meeting with the Home Builders Association.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Marshall made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Wisenbaker second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the work session at 8:41 a.m.



